
Dress down day 

On Friday 6th December we are inviting children to come to school in 

non-uniform for a donation of £1.00. Your donation will be used to 

support the Christmas raffle event on Friday 13th December. 

We hope you will be able to attend the Christmas raffle in the 

school hall for a mince pie, some festive carols sung by our KS2 and 

EYFS/KS1 choirs and the chance to win a prize. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

                

                   

 


